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Dear Parent/Carer
We will soon be able to offer instrumental lessons in school for the following instruments:
Drum kit, Guitar (all types), Piano, Violin and Cello

Our visiting instrumental tutors will deliver 30 minute lessons in the music block on a 1-1 basis. For
beginners it may be possible to arrange paired lessons for 2 students to share.

Due to Covid-19 we will be using a large practice room where social distancing can be maintained.
Instruments such as pianos and drum kits will be sanitised between users. Students with portable
instruments must bring their own instrument into school, this includes electric guitar
cables/capos/plectrum if needed. School amplifiers may be used. Drummers must bring their own drum
sticks.

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer vocal, woodwind or brass lessons due to the potential for aerosol
transmission in small spaces. We will review this if the scientific advice changes.

To express an interest in instrument lessons for a student please email: mmasters@chantryschool.com
as soon as possible, including the name of the student, tutor group, level of ability and chosen
instrument. Students will be limited to one instrument lesson per week. If the student previously studied
with one of our tutors please mention this in your email. Once you have expressed an interest in your
child having lessons the tutor will contact you directly to discuss lesson schedules and payment
arrangements.

Any further questions related to instrument lessons should also be directed to the above email address.

Our current tutors:
Mr Archer - Guitar
Mr Fisher - Piano
Mrs Daw - Piano
Mr Gibbs - Drum Kit
Mr Neville - Violin
Miss Harper - Cello

Yours sincerely —

/

rs M Masters
Head of Music



